
Special Meeting 
July 27, 2018  
  Page 1 
 

BRUNSWICK HILLS TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES 
SPECIAL MEETING 

July 27, 2018 
 

The Brunswick Hills Township Board of Trustees met in special session on Friday, July 
27, 2018 at Brunswick Hills Township Town Hall. Present were Chair Michael Esber, 
Vice-Chair John Witthuhn, Zoning Inspector Evelyn Czyz, Hayley Bondi, Park Planner of 
Medina County Park District, eleven residents. 

Esber called the meeting to order at 10:00 AM and noted the meeting was properly 
advertised.   

There was an hour discussion in direct relation to the Ohio Department of Natural 
Resources capital improvement grant for the newly acquired property on SR 303 and 
West Chase Dr. Areas of discussion were: 

 Green Space 

 Play Area 

 Walking trail/Bike trail (Paved and handicap accessible)  

 A pavilion 

 Vault toilet (Potential exterior access to administration building) 

 Benches 

 Traffic concerns 

 Maintenance 

 Administration building placement 

 303 access vs. West Chase Dr. access 

The residents in attendance expressed concerns regarding the entrances and exits to 
the park as well as the unwanted foot traffic this can attract. 

ADJOURN:  

Esber moved to adjourn at 11:04 AM. Witthuhn seconded. All voted yes. Motion carried.  
 

_______________________________  ______________________________ 

Michael Esber, Chair Trustee   Katherine Esber, Fiscal Officer 
 

_______________________________  ______________________________ 

John Witthuhn, Vice-Chair Trustee  Christina Kusnerak, Trustee 


